
December 5» 1932

Sydnor H. Walker, Esq,,
The Social Sciences,
The Rockefeller Foundation,
61 Broadway, New York,

Dear Mr." Walker,

Let me acknowledge your letter 

of the 2nd with reference to Profesoor Ilagyary, 

who will vieit Montreal on December 11th, 1 may

eay that I am also in receipt of a letter from 

Dr. Stephen Duggan of the Institute of International 

Education, New York, also referring this gentleman 

to me, but he gives the date of his visit as December 

9th and 10th, I wonder if you can let me know 

definitely, as I want to arrange that Professor 

Magyary be shown every courtesy possible.

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal


